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October 22, 2013 
 
 
Mike Grubb 
Crime Laboratory Director 
San Diego County Sheriff’s Regional Crime Laboratory 
San Diego County Sheriff’s Office 
5255 Mount Etna Drive 
San Diego, California 
92117-6912 
 
RE:  Annual Accreditation Audit Report – Received: December 18, 2012 

ASCLD/LAB Certificate # 285 
 
Dear Director Grubb: 
 
I sincerely apologize for the delay of response to your laboratory correspondence.  
 
A review has been completed of the laboratory’s Annual Accreditation Audit Report for the San 
Diego County Sheriff’s Regional Crime Laboratory that covers the dates of December 2011 to 
December 2012. I appreciate the quick response from the Quality Manager in regards to 
clarification of non-conforming work occurrences.  No further actions are needed. Thank you for 
your timely submission of the required documentation. 
 
Please remember that one of the obligations of laboratories accredited by ASCLD/LAB is to 
provide information, documents, and records as necessary for the maintenance of accreditation. 
Requests for additional information, on matters such as proficiency tests and non-conforming 
work occurrences may be received independent of this review. 
 
We look forward to our continued partnership in accreditation.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Joelyn M. Cornwell 
Quality Manager 
ASCLD/LAB 
 
cc: Anthony DeMaria, Supervising Criminalist/Quality Manager 


